
April 14, 2020

In consideration of the physical distancing requirements due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met on the N8NBL repeater (146.97) for the April meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:32 pm by president Jerry  KA8NJW.
Checkins were made by 22 operators.

Minutes of the March meeting were read by John W8IDW - approved as read.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW. 

No 50-50 drawing was conducted. 

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Jerry checked the terms of securing the new shelter adjacent to the Cabin at Ft Boreman Park for field
day operations with a representative of the Wood County Commission.  The rental for the shelter is 
$100/day.  

Jerry contacted Ron's porta johns regarding rental of a portable rest room for the field Day operation. 
Unit is $100 / week.  Darlene W8PAN suggested Haas as an alternate for restroom rental at $75 / wk. 
Jerry will contact Haas for information.

The tabled issue of KLUB T-shirts was discussed.  Bob indicated pocket t-shirts are also available.
Order forms are needed along with additional price and selection information – on hold till face-to-face 
meeting is resumed.

NEW BUSINESS: 

Two silent key passings were mentioned:

Elosie Webb KB8EKO passed away on April 8.  Jane read her obituary.

Jennifer Wright (Dave Wright N8NWV's daughter-in-law) passed away on April 12.

MISC: 

Curt K8UC was pleased to enjoy a slice of peach pie with his ice cream while participating in the 
meeting – no peach pie at the 'sizzlin'.

The Charleston Hamfest was cancelled.

The motion was made by Bob KB8EFB to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


